
    

  

  

 

Wednesday 12th July 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Assalaamu alaikum - Peace be with you, 

 

Ref: Locker Maintenance & Cleaning – collection of items  

 

The schools Locker Company is due to carry out its annual Locker Maintenance and Cleaning. To 

facilitate this, lockers will need to be emptied in readiness, and we ask that you ensure your daughter 

clears out her locker by Friday 14th July.  

 

Any uncollected items from the lockers will be held by the school until the 1st of September, after 

this period they will be disposed of.  

 

Can I also take this opportunity to remind you that the new academic year is now opened to make 

your payment to rent a locker for the new school year, the payment goes direct to Prefect Lockers 

who will communicate with you directly. Please see the flyer below from Prefect Lockers as a 

reminder of how to access and rent the lockers.  

 

Kind Regards,   

 

S.Mansha 

  

Miss S Mansha  

Head of Finance & Business Services  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


